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Parent should have a choice in selecting schools that provide an alternative to the 

public school indoctrination program.  Charter schools offer parents an alternative to 

public schools without the financial burden of leaving the public education system.  

The majority of Oregonians support school choice.  As an elected official, you are to 

represent the views of your constituents.  By opposing SB 767, you can demonstrate 

your commitment to representing "we the people" and preserving our right to choose 

our children's education. 


